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To
The Principal,
The Scholars Public School,
Mauli, Distt Panchkula.
e e
Memo No..- 5547 g Dated:- Z 7 5
Subject:- Application for issuance of building Safety Certificate for The Scholars

Public School, Mauli District Panchkula.

Reference:-  Your office memo dated 25/05/2022.

In this Connection, it is intimated that concerned Sub Divisional Engineer,
Provincial Sub Division No.I, Hr. PWD B&R Panchkula vide his memo no. 843 dated
26/05/2022 has reported that the subject cited building visually seems structurally safe during
his site visit and Ainesh Consultants Manimajra, Chandigarh vide their letter dated 24/05/2022
has also furnished a safety certificate in which it is clearly mentioned that the school building
has designed as per Indian Standard Codes for general structural safety against natural hazards
including earthquake protections and after soil investigations. Hence the building is structurally
safe and stable.

Accordingly as per report submitted by the concerned Sub Divisional Engineer as
well as consultant, the Structural Stability Certificate is hereby issued for the current session i.e.

2022-23.

DA/NIl. Executive Engineer,
Provl. Dim@lr.PWD B&R ,
Panchkula

Endst. No.:- Dated:-

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub Divn.
No.], Panchkula for information w.r.t. to his memo No.843 dated 26.05.2022.

DA/NIl Executive Engineer,
Provl. Divn., Hr.PWD B&R ,
Panchkula



